
April 21, 2022 

Sunset Advisory Commission 
Ms. Jennifer Jones 
Executive Director 
PO Box 13066 
Austin, TX 78711-3066 

Dear Ms. Jones: 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the Sunset Commission 
Staffs Report on the San Antonio River Authority's (SARA) Sunset Review. SARA's 
work in Goliad is appreciated as they provide important services to our community. 
SARA is active in Goliad, providing Household Hazardous Waste Collection events 
twice a year in Goliad County. These collection events provide an opportunity for 
residents to responsibly recycle household chemicals, paint, motor oil, electronic 
waste and old tires. These events help keep the community and watershed clean by 
curtailing illegal dumping. Each of these events removes thousands of pounds of 
waste. Just a few of the services SARA has provided to the community include 
community assistance to the County Fairgrounds for wastewater pipes, development 
support for the wastewater treatment plant and collaboration to develop best 
management practices with the local Soil Water Conservation District. Additionally, 
SARA has improved access to the San Antonio River by constructing public paddling 
access points. We appreciate their expertise and their presence in our community. 
We support SARA as they have been open and available when we've called upon 
them for water-related assistance. SARA has been a very good partner throughout 
the San Antonio River Basin and we greatly appreciate their contributions to our 
community. 
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